
BEFORE THE COLORADO BALLOT TITLE SETTING BOARD 

Concerning a motion for proposed initiative 2023-2024 #96 – Statewide Tax on Luxury Real 

Property 

I am not asking for a motion for rehearing. Since I’m not asking for the rehearing, I don’t know 

whether I can speak during public testimony at the rehearing for #96.  

This letter serves as an opportunity to thank the Title Board for including the language about 

“taxes shall be increased”. Additionally, I greatly appreciate the specific and clear language that 

informs voters that new revenues would be exempt from the Taxpayer’s Bill of Rights.  

The term “Taxpayer’s Bill of Rights” is not a catch phrase. It is a responsible description that is 

accurate and allows voters to better understand what #96 does. 

Respectfully submitted by: 

Natalie Menten 

Colorado eligible elector 
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